
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

From:
Sent:
lo:
Subiect:

Hezi Aris <whyteditor@gmail.com >

Sunday, August 13,2017 6:57 PM

Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CjA)
Re: FOLLOW-UP TO YOUR ARTICLE "Astorino's Challenge of the lndependence Party's
Past Endorsements Failed;Willthe Second Time Around Be a Charm? (8/2/17-Yonkers
Tribune -- plus 8/3/17 update)

I am limited in time. YOu evidently have the time to contend with specific issues which I am thankful for you because
they interest you. I am not taunted b you knowing so many people in media. I do not have as much time as I think. I also
am not permitted to drive. Share your findings with the likes who have huge followings and get paid o do what they do.
My world is much smaller. much success.

Also, you call me during my radio show and I cannot and will not answer the phone at those times. FUrther I do not have
the time for your interest because I am at the boundaries of my capacity now and your project is too big for me.

I wish you success in your endeavor.

All the best to you.

Kindly,

Hezi

On Sunday, August L3,2017, Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA) <elena@iudeewatch.org> wrote:

Dear Hezi,

I am at a loss to understand your August 8th article "Astorino's Challenge of the lndependence Porty's Past

Endorsements Foiled; Willthe Second Time Around Be a Charm?", which you updated the following day to include the
court ruling. I will go to the courthouse tomorrow, as well as to the Westchester Co. Board of Elections, to examine the
pertinent records - and will report back to you on what I find.

Meantime, why don't you report on the "process", if any, that led up to the lndependence Party giving its line to
Senator Latimer, purportedly at a May 26th meeting of a quorum of the Executive Committee of its Weschester
Committee, held at 5 pm at 910 East Boston Post Road in Mamaroneck, NY 10543. I obtained the lndependence Party's
July 17th certificate of authorization, from the Westchester Co. Board of Elections, on Friday, August 4th - the same day
as I called you TWICE - leaving two voice mail messages about the LEAD I wanted to give you. Did you return my calls?

My visit to the Westchester Co. Board of Elections, on August 4th, was prompted by the fact that I was UNABLE to
contact the lndependence Party about the "process" underlying its endorsement of Latimer - because I had neither an

e-mail or phone number for it: its website was "temporarily unavailable" and the phone number that the Westchester
Co. Board of Elections had given me, by phone, was "not in service". Much to my surprise, the lndependence Party's


